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January 11, 2023

Town of Montville

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission

Attention: Ms. Meredith Badalucca, Wetlands Enforcement Officer
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike

Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Re:  Application of Hussan/Hussain LLC for the Development of Property Located at 2040
Norwich-New London Turnpike (Connecticut Route 32), Montville, Connecticut for a
Gasoline/Convenience Store Facility

Dear Meredith:

As you are aware, this office represents Hussan/Hussain LLC (Applicant and Owner) with
respect to property located at 2040 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Montville, Connecticut.

Submitted herewith in response to CLA Engineers, Inc.’s November 15, 2022 review
comments are the following:

1.

Original and four (4) copies of the response letter to CLA Engineers, Inc.’s November
15, 2022 review comments.

Original and four (4) copies of the Water Quality Volume Calculation in response to
Comment 15.

Original and four (4) copies of the December 8, 2022 report of Soil Resource
Consultants including a Wetland Functions and Values Analysis and Impact Analysis.

Three (3) prints of the December 5, 2022 revision to the project site development plan.
Original and four (4) copies of a document entitled “Fiberglass Storage Tank

Installation Instructions & Operating Guidelines” for petroleum tanks prepared by
Containment Solutions Version J dated as of May, 2015.
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Please note that I have not yet received the Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan requested
by Mr. Russo as Item 13 in his letter referenced above to the Montville Inland Wetlands and

Watercourses Commission. I will provide this plan once it is received from the project engineer.

Should you have any questions concerning the enclosed documents, please feel free to

contact me to discuss the same.
(J}T‘truly yours,

Harry B. Heller

HBH/rmb
Enclosures

Ce: Hussan/Hussain LLC
Fedus Engineering, LLC
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